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DEC 11 1890

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATIN: Mr, D, M. Smith

Senfor Vice President=Nuclear
Nuclear Group Meadquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P. 0. Box 195
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-019%

Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/90-20 and 50-278/90-20

Enclosed 1s the report of the inspection conducted by Mr. R. J. Paolino of this

office on October 15-19, 1990, of activities at the Peach Bottom Atomic Power
Station, Units 2 and 3. These activities are authorized by NRC Operating License

Nos. DPR-44 and DPR-U6. Discussions of our findings were held by Mr. Paolino

71th Mr, E. P, Fogarty and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the
nspection.

Specific areas examined during this inspection included closeout of
outstanding open issues and your implementation of the EQ program and are
described in the NRC Region | Inspection Report which 1s enclosed with this
Tetter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations +f procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, anJ observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jacque P, Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Region 1 Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/90-20 and 50-278/90-20
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